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I oppose this bill banning Beaver trapping. Beavers need to be managed on public 

private and federal lands. Without beaver managment the beaver population will 

multiply drastically. This will cause major issues and damage to local waterways. 

Farms and agricultural lands will suffer the consequences of these actions being 

pushed. We need herd management practices here in Oregon.  


